

4 July 2017

Evelyn Ivinson
Team Leader, Land Release
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001

CC: Bruce Coleman

Director, Land Release

Submission to the North-West Priority Growth Area Land Use and Infrastructure Implementation Plan

Dear Evelyn,

Sydney Water welcomes the opportunity to provide a submission on the North-West Priority Growth Area Land Use and Infrastructure Implementation Plan.

Sydney Water notes the implementation plan updates the strategic framework for the priority growth area and supports the intent of the proposed changes to better enable and facilitate growth in the region.

We have welcomed the recent opportunities to liaise with the Department of Planning and Environment regarding the delivery of key water and wastewater infrastructure for the priority growth area. As discussed, increased visibility of medium and long-term planning decisions will help us to align our infrastructure planning to land use planning and housing delivery.

We look forward to continuing to work with the Department of Planning and Environment to support the development of the North-West Priority Growth Area.

If you need any further information about this submission, please do not hesitate to contact me at paul.mulley@sydneywater.com.au or (02) 8849 6648.

Yours sincerely

Paul Mulley

Mahager Growth Planning and Development

Liveable City Solutions